
APT - GREEN/GOLD Weekly Raffle – 
2022/23 

 

As an alternative way to raise additional funds to secure school 
programs and to help keep tuition at a minimum, the Alliance of 
Parents and Teachers (APT) organizes a raffle each spring. This 
single APT fundraising initiative replaced families having several 
fundraisers per year. The raffle has been very successful, with 
over $60,000.00 raised each year to assist in funding school 
activities and improvements to the school campus that directly 
enhance the learning experience of our students. 
 

 

• All new & returning registering families are required to 
participate.  

 

2022/23 RAFFLE SPECIFICS: 

• ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT THE SCHOOL! 

 

 

• Every SGM school family is responsible for selling a 
minimum of eight (8) $25 raffle tickets.   

 

 

• Sales for new families will start Friday July 22, 2022 and 
will end at on Monday, August 8, 2022.    

• The raffle drawings begin the first week of the new 
school year and continue through the last Monday that 
school is in session in May.   

• The first Monday of each month a winner is drawn to 
receive a cash prize of $250.  Each subsequent 
Monday in the month a winner is drawn to receive a 
cash prize of $75. 

 

BONUS: If you win the cash prize for the week your ticket is 
automatically reentered for the following Mondays!!!! 



 

GOAL:      

2,400 tickets sold = $60,000 

 

 

• Tickets will be sold via GoRaiseDough.com, an organization 
that administers online raffle ticket sales. Tickets may be 
purchased with credit/debit cards! 

• All families will receive an email from Father through 
GoRaiseDough.com explaining how to register along with 
an email format to send to potential buyers.    

• Tickets purchased by cash or check will be available by 
request only for those who have buyers not on the 

Internet.  All tickets purchases this way MUST be completed 

48 hours prior to the close of sales.  Please contact Amanda 
Wolf purchase of these tickets 
wolfamanda2015@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

If you have a child ONLY in preschool, you are responsible for selling a minimum of four 
raffle tickets. If you are a preschool-8th grade family, you are responsible for selling a 
minimum of of eight raffle tickets.  
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